Barrs Court Primary School



Stephens Drive Barrs Court Bristol BS30 7JB

Tel: 01454 867799

<u>Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk</u> www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk

Facebook: @barrscourtps

Headteacher: Daniel Webster

School Closure Friday 18th February

Dear parents/carers,

Following updated advice from the Local Authority, Barrs Court will now be closed tomorrow. This is because the risk of injury from flying debris while walking to school is too high and could result in serious injury. We also have members of staff travelling from within the Red Area warning making it dangerous for them to travel to work.

We will be providing home learning on Google Classroom from 9am tomorrow. If you are unsure how to access Google Classroom, please speak to the class teacher at the end of the day.

I understand that closing the school will cause some difficulties. However, given the risk of injury at school drop-off from flying debris and the possibility of staff being unable to travel, it is the safest option.

Keep yourself safe and have a lovely holiday.

Regards

Daniel Webster

Headteacher Barrs Court Primary